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26th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Skiing Lessons for Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
4-5pm 

 
We have arranged some skiing lessons/workshops for Key Stage 2 pupils at the Suffolk Ski Centre, 
Wherstead, IP2 8NQ.   These will take place on Wednesday evenings from the Wednesday 2nd 
November - Wednesday 7th December.  
 
Parents must be able to collect their child/ren from school at the end of the school day at 3.15pm and 
transport them to the ski slope. It is not necessary for parents to stay for the whole hour, but you are 
more than welcome to stay and watch.  
No specific ‘equipment’ is required, but children will be required to wear long sleeved tops (and coats if 
the weather is cold), long trousers (tracksuit/jogging bottoms) and gloves.  
 
If you would like your child/ren to take part in these lessons, please complete the permission slip below 
enclosing payment of £40.00 per child. 
If you have any questions, please speak to myself or Mrs Bilner. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Bassett 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Skiing Lessons 
 

I give permission for my child/ren 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
to take part in skiing lessons (Weds 2nd November – 7th December). 

 
I enclose payment of £40.00 per child (Cheques made payable to Suffolk County Council) 

 
I understand that I have to transport my child to the Ski Slope and collect them at 5.00pm 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Print Name …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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